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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you will be aware, young people spend a large amount of time online through various devices such as 
their phone, tablet, gaming device etc. Keeping them safe is very important and significant focus is put on 
this through our PSRE programme and also through tutor work. For the last few years, we have worked in 
partnership with the Stay Safe initiative to provide our Year 7 and 9 students with a talk on digital 
empowerment and online safety.  
 
This year, the Stay Safe initiative have offered an online workshop for parents, “Parenting in the Digital 
World”. This is open to all Sheldon parents/carers and will look at some of the things that young people are 
doing online and how parents/carers can support them to keep safe. 
 
Date – Thursday 6th June 
 
Time – 7pm 
 
Venue – Zoom 
 
Full details about how to join are on the attached leaflet from the Stay Safe Initiative. 
 
Many thanks. 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
John Rumble 
Assistant Headteacher – Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 

Hardenhuish Lane,  

Chippenham 

Wiltshire,  

SN14 6HJ 

admin@sheldonschool.co.uk 

www.sheldonschool.co.uk 

01249 766020 

 


